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Project Name: University of Richmond Road Improvements  
Final Construction Plans
POD – T – 56
Date Received by Public Works: March 19, 2010
Date Comments Complete: March 26, 2010

The Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the final construction plans for POD – T – 56 – University of Richmond Road Improvements and has the following additional comments that need to be addressed prior to the signature process:
1. Include a note on the plan to “Coordinate in the field with Henrico County Traffic Engineering at 727-8282 regarding the striping and arrows on River Road before installation.”
2. Show proposed striping and arrows on the plan for the widening of River Road.
3. A “Do Not Enter” sign is needed at one-way egress on sheet 5.1.
4. Clarification is needed in regards to the proposed 50 foot return radii. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.
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